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Dear Parents,

Another year has flown by with lots of amazing achievements

from our children. I think they, like the staff, are definitely

ready for the holiday!

We were very sad to say goodbye to our Year 6 children this

week, although we know they are ready for the next stage of

their journey. We had a fantastic evening at the Mattishall Golf

Club on Thursday hearing all about their first day at high school

which was a great success. I have no doubt that they

will continue to make us very proud.

Before they finished the Year 6 children spent some

time putting together some of the equipment recently

purchased by the friends. We now have some great

areas for reading

including a reading hut

and boat. We also have a

writing shed with a range

of equipment for the

children to use during

break times. Thank you, we look

forward to making the most of this

when we return in September!

With your support the Friends have

had a very successful year, this will

help fund activities and equipment

in the new school year.
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2023 End of Year Awards
Water were over the moon to win the house cup this year!
They not only won sports day but had also collected a huge
amount of house points for teamwork throughout the year.
Well done to them all for their amazing work this year!

KS1 Nightingale Award for Maths

improvement

Elise Burrell

KS2 Nightingale Award for Maths

improvement

Clay Cooper

KS1 Davies Award for Reading Achievement

Lexi-Mae Lake

KS2 Davies Award for

Reading Achievement

Toby Burton



Congratulations to Jazz and Effie for completing their

Reading Passports, exploring a wide range of genres this

year. Happy reading girls!

Other messages

Help still needed!

Our Garden equipment is quite old and tired. We could really do with someone who

could volunteer a little time to repair our shed and veg boxes. Please get in touch if

you can help

Carwash

A huge thank you for the contributions of equipment, time and cakes for our

charity car wash! We had a fantastic day, along with the dress up day and cake

sales, over £500 was raised for The Brain Tumour Charity! There were some

sparkly clean cars too!

Finally, as a staff we would like to thank you all for your support this year. It is a

privilege to work with your wonderful children but we couldn’t achieve all that we

do without your support. We have received so many lovely cards and kind gifts with

really touching messages which have added to our tears !

We wish you all a wonderful summer, for those we are saying goodbye to, we wish

you all the very best and we look forward to hearing how you are getting on in the



future. We look forward to seeing everyone else back in September for the new

school year!

From all of us at Yaxham Primary Academy.

Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 6th September - children return to school

Saturday 23rd September - FOYS Sponsored Litter Pick






